NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE
UNDER SECTION 17 OF THE LICENSING ACT 2003
Take notice that we, Eduart Halili and Anteo Vodollari have made
an application to Lewisham Council acting as the Licensing
Authority, for a New Premises Licence in respect of The

Broadway Cafe, 47 Deptford Broadway SE8 4PH.

The details of the application are as follows: The sale of alcohol for
consumption on and off the premises - Monday to Sunday; 09:00 —
23:00.

The application and the Licensing Authority’s public register can
be inspected at: Lewisham Council, Safer Communities Service,
9 Holbeach Road, London, SE6 4TW by appointment between
Monday to Friday (except on public holidays) and between the
hours of 9.00 am to 4.00 pm; or at www.lewisham.gov.uk.

The last date by which responsible authorities or other persons may
make representations to the Licensing Authority in relation to this
application is: 13th June 2024.

Any representations must be made in writing to the above address
or by emailing licensing@lewisham.gov.uk

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement
in connection with an application and the maximum fine for which
a person is liable on summary conviction is unlimited.



